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From: David L Shields <dshields@woh.rr.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 16, 2010 10:46 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex RIN 3038-AC61

RIN 3038-AC61

Regulating the brokers is good. That is protection of consumers against predatory business practices.
Brokers should be required to hold client funds separate from corporate funds.

Insuring | am informed is good.

Regulating my actions is grossly bad and entirely inappropriate.

Limiting leverage is absolutely inappropriate

The no hedging rule is stupid, stupid, stupid.

Dave Shields,

Citizen of the USA and Canada.

Determined to help Restore America to its former constitutional grandeur.
Determined to defend America against all enemies, foreign and domestic.
Please Join with me in this great cause



